M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Mr. Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Dr. Maria Brown



Ms. Karen Byrd



Ms. Julia Pyle



Mr. Troy Fryman



Mr. Matthew Turner, Superintendent

FROM:
Jehan M. Ghouse Purchasing Administrator
DATE:
June 1, 2020
RE:
New Haven Elementary School – Toshiba Papercut Software Addendum
New Haven Elementary is leasing Papercut Software to enable monitoring of printing and copier usage. Toshiba has proposed an Addendum allowing New Haven Elementary School to purchase the software for $1 at the end of the lease term.
I recommend approval of this addendum, as presented. 
